
1

Anabella Mayorga

From: SaplingCitizen <SaplingCitizen@proton.me>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 5:05 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Written Testimony for Bill H.5724

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
Hi, 
 
My name is Christian Harland. I'm writing this testimony in support of passing House Bill No. 5724, and prohibiting 
contracts to detain individuals for civil immigration violations. 
No one should have to live in fear of being imprisoned for being in the wrong place, and the federal government is 
using so-called illegal immigration as an excuse to violate civil rights across the country. We must ban any contracts 
supporting this horrific system. 
 
Thank you, 
Christian Harland 


